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Washington Science Olympiad

Dear Members of WSO,
My name is Abigail Jiang, and I am writing to apply for the position of Student Advisor for Washington Science Olympiad. 
I am currently a sophomore at Camas High School as part of our Science Olympiad’s Black Team. Although I only started my journey in this program last year, I have the passion to advocate for the importance of Science Olympiad and improve it as much as I am able to. This program has provided me an avenue to pursue topics that I have genuine interest in, such as Materials Science, with the added bonus of teamwork and competition. Science Olympiad has also shown me the sheer amount of dedication that people of our generation are willing to offer in STEM areas of study, and how it has inspired younger people to pursue these subjects as well, especially for girls. 
With the position of Student Advisor, I hope to offer my unique perspective as a student and competitor to better Washington State’s Science Olympiad program. I would like to impact Camas High School’s approach to Science Olympiad as well, whether it be through increased community involvement or improved organization. Overall, I hope to facilitate communication between the members and directors of WSO, and make it a better experience for students, parents, coaches and the communities surrounding this program.
Thank you for considering my application, and I look forward to becoming a Student Advisor for Washington Science Olympiad this upcoming year. 
Sincerely,
Abigail Jiang
